
 

Cynthia Scherr, the Strategic Planning Consultant for 
the Hawaiʻi Conference UCC, will be in Hilo on March 
6, 2018, to meet with you, to listen to your feedback, 
and to look ahead to who God is calling us to be, and 
what God is calling us to do. 
 
Together, we are the Hawaiʻi Conference UCC. Your 
voice is absolutely vital to our future – and we need to 
hear insights from your perspective. 
 
Anyone is welcome to attend the second session at 
6:30; but, the first session at 5:00 has been set aside 
for an emerging generation of leaders in the Hawaiʻi 
Conference who are age 40 and under. 
 
The Strategic Plan will set the direction the Conference 
will journey over the next 20 years. Let us join together 
and huakaʻi saili matagi – find our way forward. 
 
Questions? Concerns? Contact Keoki Kiwaha at (808) 
464-8482, or keoki@kealamakia.org. 


